
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 8/31/2012 3:09:39 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: rate forecasting 

Brian, 

As you may be aware my folks have been working on a long term rates forecasting project (I think 
there have been a number of data requests to PG&E). It is very important to me that we get this right 
so the next step I would like to pursue is to compare the draft we have with what the utilities have 
been telling Legislatures, the Governor, etc. about what you are forecasting. To that end, I would like 
to set up a time for PG&E to bring in the right people to meet with me and our rates team and 
hopefully give us the same presentation PG&E has given to Legislators on rates. 

Can we make that happen in the next few weeks? Thank you. 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
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